
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING  

LEGAL NOTICE  

 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 17, 

2020, at 6:30 p.m. via Webex meeting on the following: 

 

ZC 20-003 – A proposal to change the zoning designation for 94-102 Hartford Road (Assessor’s 

Map 24, Lot 32-33) from RA to VC.  

 

Copies of application are attached for review.  

 

All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and written correspondence received.  

 

Dated this 26 day of October. 

 

Michelle Sigfridson 

Chairman  








